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Friday 16th May 2025  
  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Collegiate Charity – Pledge a Pound  

We are excited to let you know about our upcoming "Pledge a Pound" event in support of our 

summer Collegiate charity, which has yet to be voted on by the children.  

On Wednesday 21st May, we are inviting all children to take part in a non-uniform day and enjoy a 

movie afternoon in school. In return, we kindly ask for a £1 donation, which will go directly to the 

chosen charity for the summer term.  

This promises to be a fun event for the children, while also helping raise funds for what will be a 

truly worthwhile cause.  

Thank you, as always, for your continued support.  

Yours sincerely  

Mrs Rathbone  

Executive Principal  
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